PTA Minutes April 18, 2018

PTA President

- Welcome and thank you for coming to the meeting today.
- Minutes from last month's PTA meeting

Dance Performance by Ms. Velazquez and Class 5-208-

Ms. La Sala

- Thank you Class 5-208
- Keep everyone aware of parent events New calendar format with a list of all the events on the right side.
- Facebook and twitter accounts also have information.
- Teacher Dojo also have information about events.
- Automatic phone calls and our website has up to date information.
- Some posts on friends of 89 have been concerning I will clarify when I see a sad face
- Kindergarten and 5th grade graduation will not be done in our auditorium –Renovation will begin at the end of this school year. It was smart to plan 5th grade at IS 5. Kindergarten will still have a little graduation in the classroom. We are still having a ceremony for Kindergarten.
- Differences between Dual Language and Bilingual classes
- Please ask if you have any questions, don't rely on the word on the street. Ask me, your child's teacher, Ms. Soto.
- The Chancellor is coming to Queens on Monday, the link is on our Facebook page, fill it out and if there are tickets available they will be sent to you. I will be attending. An update will be posted on the Facebook page.
- We will revisit school pictures since there are many concerns about Lifetouch Photo. Parents were asked to leave their name with the PTA.

PTA President

- Secretary's Report- We are in need of a Nominating Committee for the next school year
- Treasurer's Report- \$19,000 in the bank

Guest Speaker-Know your Rights – Immigration

It is important to get the NYC ID card

Thank you, Jodi Lehrman Monika Hannon